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July 25, 1978 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Prederick, Md. 21701 

Dear. Haro]d: 

Thanks for your letter. 

I certainly cannot recall any information I gave the Dallas FRI office and did not recall the information you furnished me with 
from the F.O.A. papers. nlad to hear that you were able to visit with Lonnie and family. 

I did not know that Gemberling was rehired and this amazes me as 
I did not know they would do that. 

I am very interested in the Hunt investigation which you had mentioned in your letter and -would appreciate any copies pertinent to it. You may be reading the released documents well into your old age. I had no idea there were 100,000 pages, 

Keep me posted. I have given some files to the committee under sub-poena and have heard from than only once through an Andy Purdy. Do you know hir0 
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